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From: Robert Williams <bobw1800@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, October 23, 2022 4:16 PM
To: BOS-Clerk of the Board
Subject: Reinstatement of Todd White BOS Item 2296

Honorable Members, 
This letter is written in support of the reinstatement of Todd White as Supervisor's assistant. 

Mr, White has provided to our senior citizen community with service beyond and above expectation. He has generously 
spent many extra hours and weekend time to provide research, connecting us to El Dorado County services and 
coordinating meaningful dialogues. He has always been extremely professional and made himself available. In short, he 
is the type of individual others should be measured against in the quest for government excellence. 

I have not spoken to Todd about his suspension nor do I have knowledge of issues being considered by the BOS in closed 
session. However, I have witnessed ugly and mean-spirit allegations by a couple of people during BOS hearings that do 
not reflect the experience we have witnessed. I urge you to discount those alleging misconduct without basis in fact. The 
residents of District 2 should be able to rely on the excellence service provided by Todd White. 

Respectfully submitted, 
 George Robert (Bob) Williams 
6512 Primavera Lane 
El Dorado Hills, CA 95762 
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